
SOQUEL HIGH 
TEXBOOK POLICY 

IMPORTANT NOTICE—PLEASE READ! 

Many textbooks will be checked out to your student(s) during 

high school. As you may know, the cost of textbooks are very 

high; some cost as much as $200.00 per book. Students are 

responsible for keeping all texts in a safe and clean location 

and return textbooks in good condition. If a textbook is lost or 

returned damaged, it is the student’s responsibility to pay for 

the textbook.  Owing textbook fees will prevent your student(s) 

from participating in school-sponsored events such as 

Homecoming, Winter Formal, Prom and your student will not be 

able to pick up their high school diploma until all fees are paid. 

 Please communicate this information to your student(s).  Thank 

you.  

Sincerely. 

Soquel High Administration 


